
TOPICS OF DISCUSSION:

Have you been wondering how proposed changes to
Medicaid could affect our community—especially
people with developmental disabilities?

You’re not alone.

ARCA is hosting a webinar for regional center staff,
advocates, families, and providers to help break
down how these policies could impact California’s
developmental services and the lives of people with
developmental disabilities.

What’s happening with
Medicaid at the federal level

How these changes could
impact Medi-Cal, IHSS, regional
centers, etc

What YOU can do to help
protect essential services

 What Does Medicaid Have
to Do with Supporting

People with Developmental
Disabilities?

Webinar: What’s Really at Stake?

Aaron Carruthers, Executive Director of
the State Council on Developmental

Disabilities

Tuesday, June 3
 9:30 AM – 11:00 AM 
Click to join Zoom meeting
Meeting ID: 816 0121 5497
Passcode: 873044

DETAILS:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81601215497?pwd=zta0C4m6GvzdaAencyeCQB36Z9NUlb.1

